
 

N.R.A. Basics of Rifle Shooting 
Saturday, March 27, 2021 

 

 

The Connecticut Yankee Council is hosting an NRA Basics of Rifle Shooting class to interested 

Scouters.  This course is required as a prerequisite for any Scouter interested in becoming a 

Certified Rifle Instructor. 

 

Who: The NRA classes are open to Connecticut Yankee Council Scout leaders and others 

interested in learning the basics of rifle shooting.  Experience with rifle shooting is not required. 

 

Where: The Basics of Rifle Shooting class will be held at Hoyt Scout Reservation, 288 Simpaug 

Turnpike West Redding, Connecticut. 
 

Your Instructors:  John Robinson, Bob O’Neil, Ben Cruson and Gene Alvarez are Certified 

National Rifle Association Rifle Instructors.  Together they have over 60 years of experience as 

NRA Instructors. 

 

When: The class will be held Saturday, March 27, 2021 from 8:00AM to 6:00PM  

 
Cost: The cost for this class is $75.00, which includes all training materials, shooting supplies, 

NRA materials, books etc….  Please plan to bring your own bagged lunch. There is a refrigerator 

for food storage. 
 

Further Information: Please contact either Carolyn Cruson at the Council Service Center 203-

951-0237, email ccruson@bsamail.org, or Ben Cruson, Chief Instructor, at 1-203-837-7765, e-mail 

ben.cruson@gmail.com . 
 

Registration: The class is strictly limited to 12 students. Your payment in full reserves your space 

in this limited class.  To ensure your instruction materials will be here on time, please register 

online today at www.ctyankee.org. Registration must be received before 6:00AM on Friday 

February 19, 2021. 
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